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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Markus Niebanck [mniebanck@ci.emeryville.ca.us]
Sent: Monday, July 25, 2011 11:39 AM
To: dehloptoxic, Env. Health
Cc: Drogos, Donna, Env. Health; Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Subject: RE: ACEH Correspondence for RO267

Thanks for your correspondence regarding this case.  Pursuant to our email and telephone conversations of the fall (I 
don’t think these have been recorded to the FTP), I was to collect and transmit the map showing the location of utilities in 
the vicinity of the UST basin.   
 
I visited the site shortly thereafter (we had spoken about you meeting me for this visit but I don’t think we were able to 
coordinate this) and observed that there were no deeply buried utilities anywhere near the tank, but in my reviewing the 
file it appears as if I failed to communicate this to you. 
 
I have asked Public Works for a map of utilities (though if recollection serves I don’t think one exists, thus me having to go 
to the site myself). 
 
I recognize that there are many things competing for your limited time.  To make this not one of them it might be useful for 
us to take 15 minutes to discuss exactly what I need to do to help you bring this case to its proper conclusion. 
 
Is there a time that works best for you?  We could chat this afternoon while the issue is still fresh if you’d like.  Or make a 
date for another time. 
 
Markus 
 
 

From: dehloptoxic, Env. Health [mailto:deh.loptoxic@acgov.org]  
Sent: Monday, July 25, 2011 10:10 AM 
To: Markus Niebanck 
Cc: Drogos, Donna, Env. Health; Detterman, Mark, Env. Health 
Subject: ACEH Correspondence for RO267 
 
Dear Interested Parties, 
 
Attached is Alameda County Environmental Health’s (ACEH) correspondence for your case, RO0000267. 
 
Please add our e‐mail address to your address book to prevent future e‐mails from being filtered as spam. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
ACEH 
 


